
I am pleased to welcome you all back after the Easter break. It is a privilege to
begin my post as Headteacher at St Lucia's, which I have already sensed is a
very special school full of potential. I look forward to nurturing each pupil, working
closely with staff, and developing strong relationships with families and the wider
community as we take the school on the next stage of its very exciting journey.
Thank you for the warm welcome yesterday. Please don't hesitate to speak to me
should you have any queries as we begin the Summer Term. Miss Coleman.

HEADTEACHER WELCOME- SUMMER TERM

To improve ease of communication with class teachers, we are pleased to welcome our families to
enter and exit through the school playground, dropping off and collecting children at their external
classroom door.  Parents and Carers will be greeted by Miss Coleman at the front of the building and
invited to walk past the hall and through the gate onto the playground, accompanying children around
to their class teacher. Class teachers will be waiting to greet pupils with parents and carers and will be
available for brief daily communication (such as for parents/carers to pass on that a child has enjoyed
reading their book at home, to ask a quick question or pass on a message). 
Timings as follows:
8.45am - Parents invited onto site and doors opened for registration at 8.50am
3.15pm- Bell to ring for end of school day, gates to open and parents and carers invited to collect

We will trial this new system over this half term and will welcome your feedback.

DROP OFF AND PICK UP

We have some exciting upcoming plans for the Coronation at St
Lucia's. Please see below the key dates for your diary:

Friday 5th May 2023 - Coronation Picnic 
We would love to invite Parents and Carers for a picnic and
themed afternoon activities, hosted by our 'Friends of St Lucia's'.

Saturday 6th May 2023 - Coronation Screening
St Lucia's families and members of the local community are
invited to join together to watch the Coronation at school in
partnership with St. Lucia's church. 

Further information regarding both events to follow. 

SAVE THE DATE...
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